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ATTENTION: HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
CHAIR JOSEPH SOUKI; VICE CHAIR SCOTT NISHIMOTO

AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS

IN STRONG SUPPORT OF HB3269 by Tom Berg

Please accept this testimony in strong support of HB3269 that would have the counties
prepared for future growth and needs to house and dispose of abandoned vehicles.

Under no circumstances, should a tow truck authorized to remove abandoned vehicles
abort their mission due to the fact that the "yard" is full and at capacity. For every day
that these eyesores are on the landscape due to a shortage of storage space being
exceeded, is a day that does not have to happen if this bill passes.

Please set the stage to have our counties prepared for expanding the land mass to
accommodate such needs when the time comes...HB3269 is a bill for government to be
ahead of the game and ready to combat the ongoing war to remove abandoned vehicles
from our neighborhoods.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify and request passage of HB3269.

Tom Berg
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